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Key Stage 2 Choir  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we are beginning our new school year, I am delighted to announce we will be recommencing choir for Key 
Stage 2 children. Your child has expressed an interest in joining the choir this year. Choir will practise after 
school every Monday in the mini hall until 4.10 pm. We have some exciting projects lined up this year and 
cannot wait to get singing. The first session will be Monday 20th September. 
 
Please note places are restricted so please return the slip promptly to guarantee a place.  
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards 
 
Hannah McCubbin 

 
Please complete and return to school: 
 
I give permission for my child  ________________________________ in ________________ class 
to attend choir on Mondays after school. 
 
At the end of the club my child will: 

o Will be collected by an adult  
o Go to after school club  
o Walk home on their own (Year 5 and 6 children only) 

 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………….Parent/ Guardian  

 

    


